
1

Brandy Butler

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 10:04 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Rebuild Florida With Solar And Energy Storage

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the email below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170215-EU. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
From: Rebecca Shealy [mailto:rshealy@me.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 2:40 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Rebuild Florida With Solar And Energy Storage 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
We were without power for a week after hurricane Irma. If we had had solar we could’ve used it. We would not 
have had to suffer without AC and spoiled food. 
 
Regards,  
Rebecca Shealy  
153 Catalina Dr 
Debary, FL 32713  




